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August 7, 2020 
 

Public Notice: For Immediate Use 
 

Supplemental Budget Workshop 
 

The Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority Board of Directors will meet in Special 
Session for a 2020 Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority Supplemental Budget 
Workshop on Wednesday, August 12th, at 2:00 pm. In order to maximize social 
distancing related to COVID-19, the meeting will be held remotely using Zoom Virtual 
Conference Room. 
 
If the public would like to listen and participate remotely, please use the following call-in 
information: 
 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86148884175 
 
Or Telephone: 
 
Dial (for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 
         
1 253 215 8782   
1 346 248 7799   
1 669 900 6833   
1 301 715 8592  
1 312 626 6799   
1 646 876 9923  
 
Webinar ID: 861 4888 4175 
 
 
For more information, please contact:  Jim Kuntz, Chief Executive Officer 
       jim@cdrpa.org      (509) 884-4700 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86148884175

